
Good morning,

The Friends of the Decatur Public Library Board has decided to postpone their annual Labor Day Book sale

indefinitely due to rising COVID-19 numbers and a concern for public safety. The Friends of the Decatur Public 

Library will reschedule as soon as local conditions warrant.

Thank you

Rick Meyer

City Librarian

Decatur Public Library

130 N. Franklin St.

Decatur, IL 62523

P:217.421.9713

Labor Day Book Sale
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